From: Erika Wilson

To: JWMTR Exhibits
Subject: HB2001
Date: Saturday, June 8, 2019 12:00:59 PM

No to rezoning.

Does not appear to outline any limitations regarding height or quantity of multifamily homes
in neighborhoods, overcrowding schools, ruining neighborhood esthetic. No other additional
oversight plan in bill's outline.

Erika Wilson
Sunnyside resident
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